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HILTON PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Annual Parish Meeting 
 

To be held on Tuesday 9th May 2017 at 7.30 in the Village Hall 
 
This is an Open Meeting that gives residents of Hilton the opportunity to raise to the 
Parish Council any matter of interest from within the village.  Anyone registered on the 
Electoral Role is welcome to attend and to speak. 
 
Would all Parishioners please note that an amendment was made to The Openness of Local 

Government Bodies Regulations 2014 in August 2014. This now allows any individual to record, 

film or live stream open meetings of public bodies including Parish Council meetings. 

 

The Agenda: 
 

 Welcome and Introduction 
 

 Apologies 
 

 Annual Review of the Parish Council Business 
 

 Parish Council Financial Report 
 

 A14 –  speakers include – Jade Pettit (Stakeholder Manager), Dave Forbes 
(Construction Manager), Chris Bayliss (Highways England) and Gerard Smith 
(A14 - C2H Legacy Lead) – Followed by Q & A session – questions in advance  

 

 Hilton’s Neighbourhood Watch  - Ken Harris  
 

 Report from Hilton Town Trust    
 

 Report from Cambridge County Council – Cllr I Bates 
 

 Reports from Huntingdon District Council – Cllr A. Donaldson and Cllr D. Dew 
 

 Report from Green Open Spaces Group  
 

 General Question Time 
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